Richard,
I'm writing to report that on Thursday, March 5, I attended "Scholars Come Home," an event for participants and alumni of a career advisement program at my school and organized by those who run the program. I was invited to attend because I am an alum of the program. While there, I spoke and taught on transitioning to a full time career in the public sector. Dinner and beverages of reasonable cost were available for everyone in attendance, which I accepted.
Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Best,

Caitlin Kearney

